

VOICES PRE-INTERMEDIATE**UNIT 10 Assessment****VOCABULARY****1 Choose the correct option to complete the sentences.**

- 1 It was an interesting film, but the *plot / director* was quite complicated.
- 2 I really want to watch this new eight-part TV *scene / series*.
- 3 The first Walt Disney *animation / science fiction* was *Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs*.
- 4 I don't want to watch anything serious tonight - let's find a good *romantic comedy / drama*.
- 5 He has been the *mystery / star* of many films, and now he is making one about his own life.

SCORE: /5**2 Read the sentences. Are they true or false?**

- | | | |
|--|------|-------|
| 1 An animation is a film in which drawings of people and animals appear to move. | True | False |
| 2 The director is the main or most famous actor in a film or show. | True | False |
| 3 A science-fiction film is about an imagined life in the future. | True | False |
| 4 A drama is a story that uses pictures or drawings rather than real people. | True | False |
| 5 A scene is part of a film or play where the actions happen in one place. | True | False |

SCORE: /5**GRAMMAR****3 Complete the text with the past simple or past perfect form of the verb in brackets.**

Last weekend Ismail ¹ _____ (go) to a play at his local theatre. He ² _____ (already / see) the play twice before, but this time he ³ _____ (want) to bring his friends, Akmal and Harris, with him. Unfortunately, Akmal was late because he ⁴ _____ (leave) his laptop at the office, so he had to go back to pick it up. Everyone really ⁵ _____ (enjoy) the show and Ismail is planning to see it again next week!

SCORE: /5**4 Complete the sentences with a, the or – (no article).**

- 1 I want to study _____ physics at university.
- 2 If you want to go climbing in _____ Himalayas, you should go in October or November, or between March and May.
- 3 This is _____ film that I was talking about last night.
- 4 Do you want _____ cup of coffee?
- 5 When do you want to have _____ lunch?

SCORE: /5

READING

Aesop's fable: The honest woodcutter

Once there was a poor woodcutter. He had a simple iron axe which he used every day to cut wood. One day, the woodcutter dropped his axe into the river. He was very sad and started to cry. Suddenly an old man appeared. 'I can help you find your axe,' said the man, and he dived into the river. When he returned, he was holding an axe made of gold. 'Is this your axe?' asked the old man. 'No, it isn't,' replied the woodcutter. So the old man dived into the river again, and this time, when he came out, he was holding an axe made of silver. 'Is this your axe?' he asked, and again the woodcutter said no. Finally, the man dived in for a third time and this time when he returned he was holding the woodcutter's simple iron axe.

'You are a very honest woodcutter,' said the old man. 'Here is your axe, but you can also keep the silver and the gold axes.'

The woodcutter was very happy. He returned to his village and showed everyone his silver and gold axes. The woodcutter's neighbour listened to his story and was jealous. So the next day he went to the river, dropped his iron axe into it, and started to cry loudly. Immediately, the old man appeared and offered to look for the axe. He dived into the river and returned with an axe made of gold. 'Is this your axe?' he asked. 'Yes!' said the greedy man. 'You are lying!' said the old man, angrily, and then he disappeared. So in the end, the greedy neighbour had no axe.

5 Read the text. For each question, choose the correct answer.

- 1 Why did the woodcutter start to cry?
 - a Because he was scared of the old man.
 - b Because he wanted to swim in the river.
 - c Because he had lost his axe.
- 2 How many axes did the woodcutter have when he returned to his village?
 - a one
 - b two
 - c three
- 3 Why did the woodcutter's neighbour cry?
 - a Because he had lost his axe.
 - b Because he wanted the old man to hear him.
 - c Because he was jealous of the woodcutter.
- 4 At the end of the story, how many axes did the woodcutter's neighbour have?
 - a none
 - b one
 - c two

5 What is the moral of this story?

- a Always be honest.
- b Iron is better than silver or gold.
- c Show kindness to other people.

SCORE: /5

6 Read the text again. Are the statements true or false?

- 1 The woodcutter accidentally dropped his axe into the river. True False
- 2 The woodcutter didn't tell the truth to the old man. True False
- 3 The old man found the woodcutter's axe. True False
- 4 The woodcutter didn't want other people to know about his gold and silver axes. True False
- 5 The woodcutter's neighbour was an honest man. True False

SCORE: /5



LISTENING

7  **10.1** Listen. You will hear Jay talking about an acting course. Write one or two words or a number to complete the sentences.

- 1 There were _____ people on Jay's acting course.
- 2 They didn't see the play because of a problem with _____.
- 3 Jay thinks that he is quite good at _____.
- 4 He met the an actor from a _____.
- 5 Jay enjoyed learning how to act for the _____.

SCORE: _____ /5

8  **10.1** Listen again. Are the statements true or false?

- | | |
|--|------------|
| 1 Jay already knew the other people on the course. | True False |
| 2 They couldn't get tickets to see the play. | True False |
| 3 Jay didn't feel confident about his singing abilities. | True False |
| 4 Jay thought that meeting the TV star was helpful. | True False |
| 5 Jay didn't really enjoy the last day of the course. | True False |

SCORE: _____ /5



WRITING

9 You see this notice on an English language website. Write a review.

Reviews wanted

Write a review of a film that you have seen recently. Explain what you liked and disliked about it.

Would you recommend it?

Write about 100 words.

This image shows a single sheet of white paper with horizontal blue or grey ruling lines. The lines are evenly spaced and run across the width of the page. There are approximately 20 lines visible. The paper has a slight shadow on the right side, suggesting it's resting on a surface. There is no handwriting or other markings on the paper.

SCORE: /10

TOTAL MARKS, ALL SECTIONS: _____ /50

END OF TEST